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PRESS RELEASE

BANK OF CHINA AND NBP MEETING

Karachi, June 7, 2012: A delegation from Bank of China (BOC) visited National Bank
of Pakistan (NBP) to discuss various areas of mutual opportunities domestically and
internationally. Seen in the picture are the Senior Management of NBP including
President, Mr. Qamar Hussain, Executive Vice President of Bank of China, Mr. Yue
Yi and other delegates of Bank of China.
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Regards,

Ali Ahmed Zaib
Senior Manager- CCD
Ph: 021-99220734
Cell: 0322-2463145
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